
 
 
 
Brookwood Community,  
 
The level of participation from all constituencies over the past several weeks is inspiring. It was 
heartwarming to witness our own community re-engage with each other over Zoom and 
in-person. Each candidate remarked on the strength, dedication and warmth of our 
extraordinary community. Thank you for making our candidates feel welcomed. 
 
This week, the search committee will carefully review the Brookwood community's feedback 
along with the variety of other materials, assessments and reference discussions, with a focus 
on the established selection criteria represented in the position description. The committee will 
then make its candidate recommendation to the Board of Trustees for approval by a full Board 
vote.  An announcement to the community from the Board will follow in due course by late 
summer.  
 
In the meantime, please be well and enjoy these summer days! 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Gavin McGrath ‘97, P ‘26, ‘28, ‘31 

Jenny Perkin P ‘19, ‘20, ’23 

Search Committee Co-Chairs 
 
Molly Cook P ‘26, ’28, trustee  

John Corcoran P ‘24, trustee  

Sara Day P ‘24, ‘27, current parent  

Ray Falconer P ‘20, ‘20, faculty member  

Katy Langhorst P ‘21, ‘23, trustee  

Monica Palmer P ‘26, trustee  

Moira Smith P ‘22, ‘22, ‘24, faculty member  

Chris Welles P ‘03, ‘04, ‘06, ‘09, former trustee  

 

 
 
 
 

One Brookwood Road  Manchester MA 01944 
   (978) 526-4500  ​brookwood.edu 


